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During the past few weeks, Saif, Sanad, George and myself have worked together on our group project which is concerned about Obesity.
We have worked hard trying to complete and submit the project on time by dividing the tasks and work between all of us as group members.
All of the group focused on the content and completed the writing of the project. All content was written and revised properly by the entire group 
Saif and Sanad have worked on the PowerPoint presentation and was responsible of organizing the meetings and dividing the tasks as a group leader, while George has done all the design and art work. 
I have learned many new skills in this project, such as research skills, brainstorming and many more and at the same time I have developed other skills like improving my PowerPoint skills and having the ability to search for stuff quickly
